
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Elwood Staffing colleagues ‘March for Babies’ 
 

May 4, 2011 (COLUMBUS, IN) — Over 70 Elwood Staffing team members supported the annual 
March for Babies, put on by the March of Dimes, on May 1, 2011, in Columbus.  Despite the rainy 
weather, spirits were high as family and coworkers walked the 4 mile path. Community service is 
an important part of Elwood Staffing, and the March for Babies is a wonderful way to make an 
impact. 
 
The March for Babies helps raise money locally to support programs aimed at helping mothers 
have healthy, full-term pregnancies and reduce the count of early births. Nationally, “Walk Week-
end” joins more than 7 million Americans in over 900 communities in the fight against premature, 
high-risk births. 
 
Please visit www.marchforbabies.org for more information. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Contact: Jenna Hladik, Marketing and Communications  
E-mail: jenna.hladik@elwoodstaffing.com    
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